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• Single use protection mask FFP2D SL

• Outer, inner and support layers in 
polypropylene

• Filter Media : High Filtration Efficiency
Metl-Blown (polypropylene)

• Pince-nez in polyethylene encapsulated
iron wire

• Natural rubber elastic

• Allergic test

• Folding

• Resistant

• Fire proof

• Protection against low toxicity solid and 
liquid aerosols in concentrations up to 
12xOEL

• Textile industry, craft industry, 
metallurgical industry, mining industry, 
underground civil engineering, woodwork, 
welding, melting, metal cutting out, 
hospitals, lanoratories, medical controls

• Against calcium carbonate, china clay, 
cement, cellulose, sulfur, cotton, flour, 
carbon, ferrous metals, hardwood, glass 
fibers, plastic, vegetable oils and mineral
oils, quartz, copper, aluminium, bacteria, 
fungi and mycobacterium tuberculosis
(T.B.), chromium, manganese, nickel, 
platinum, strychnine, metal dust and smoke, 
viruses and enzymes

• Do not use in a place where oxygen
concentration is less than 17 Vol. %

• Individual packing

• 240 masks in a box

• 20 masks in a bag

• Distributor box

This mask is in conformity with the model of individual safety equipment which correspond to 

The CE Type-examination certificate 59765

Delivered by BSI (notified body n° 0086)

560 x 0.7 x 6 (L x T x W)Elastic (mm)

90 x 9 x 0.5 (L x W x T)Pince-nez (mm)

Inferior part width : 85

Superior part width : 200

Height : 87

Mask (mm)

EN 149 : 2001
This mask is in conformity
with the « French JO 
notice » 135 from 06/12/04


